
U.S.F.S. Officials, 

 

I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project and the benefits it will bring to Idaho. I work for a 

tire company (Commercial Tire) that that services the stibnite area as well as Cascade and McCall. 

The Stibnite project would bring a rippling effect of economic growth throughout all of idaho and 

give us the economic opportunities we all have been waiting for.  

 

Aside from the obvious, Midas gold has been one of the most organized and most safety orientated 

companies I have ever come across. The times that I have serviced their equipment in bad areas and 

bad weather, Midas Gold has made sure of my well being and has made all accommodations to get 

the job done safely as well as for those around me.  

 

I have full faith the Stibnite project will be done with the best in mind for the people and the 

environment given the reputation of Midas and what they have already accomplished in Stibnite.  

 

Cody Armstrong 

 

 

Name: Cody Armstrong 


